
March 18, 2020 

UPDATE ON EMS ISD STUDENT MEALS: 

Beginning Thursday, March 19, EMS ISD will bundle lunch and breakfast together for pick up 

between 11 am-1 pm on weekdays so that students get lunch for the current day and will 

already have their breakfast for the next morning. This will allow for more social distancing and 

fewer instances of interactions in support of public health and CDC guidelines. Thursday, March 

19, will be the last morning that breakfast can be picked up between 8-9 am. There will be no 8-

9 am breakfast pickups starting Friday, March 20. Curbside meals are being provided to any 

person age 18 or younger at the following locations: Northbrook ES, Gilliland ES, Saginaw ES, 

Dozier ES, and Highland MS. Due to federal program requirements, children must be present to 

receive meals. All meals will be served by certified child nutrition workers for EMS ISD as 

required by the health department. Thank you for your continued support as we work to provide 

meals to our students during this time of school closure! For questions, please call 817-232-

0880. 

Sincerely, 

EMS ISD Communications 



 

 

 


